
 

7 Beverford District Primary School 

Newsletter 
 

20 School Rd  Beverford 3590 

Phone 50376622  Fax 50376844  Mobile 0409 329763 

Email demorton.phillip.a@edumail.vic.gov.au 

www.beverfordps.vic.edu.au 

 

4.8.2016 
 

 

 
**Lunch warm ups, toasting and noodles. Every Tuesday and Thursday** 

Lunch orders. Every Friday. 

 

Calendar Term 3 

Tuesday, August 9 evening Extravaganza 

Tuesday, August 9  10.00am Extravaganza rehearsal 

Friday, August 12 
Police visit to school to talk with students. 

 ‘Police Life’ 

Wednesday August 17 School Council meeting 7.00pm 

Tuesday, August 30 Athletic sports all grades 

Thursday, September 1 Footy Colours Day 

Monday  Sept 12  to Wednesday Sept 14 Hall’s Gap camp 

Friday, September 16 Last day of term 2.20pm finish 

 
**Extravaganza Tickets** 

This year there is only one night of performances. Tickets will be in demand. The school provides all performers with tickets. 

All other ticket purchases need to be bought through the Swan Hill Information Centre in person or by phone 5032 3033. 
 
Athletic Sports 
Tuesday, August 30 Ken Harrison Reserve. On this day parents transport their children to and from the sports. 
Children should arrive by 8.45 for a 9.00am start. 
 
Parent Opinion Surveys. 
Please return to school by next Wednesday. 
 
Fruit Fly Trap Distribution 

Queensland Fruit Fly Traps 
 
The school has been given an opportunity to participate in the distribution of the fruit 
flay traps again this winter.  This program is lead by Swan Hill Rural City Council, and 
run out across the region, to combat fruit fly to ensure that our horticultural 
Industries can grow quality fruit and be able to sell their produce across Australia and 
Internationally. 
 
We have 200 traps to distribute (the school will receive $2/trap). 
 
Important things to note: 
- The traps will be at school on Friday for pick up 
- All traps need to be distributed by no later than 7th August 
- do not drop off traps at orchards, they have their own systems to combat fruit fly 
- Two traps per household 
- If a property has quite a number of trees, more can be dropped off 
- a list will be at school to nominate roads for delivery 
 
Please support our school and our local growers in this important activity. 
You can always call Mel 0408 052 845 if you have any questions. 
 

 

http://www.beverfordps.vic.edu.au/


Halls Gap- Grampians Camp 
Monday  Sept 12  to Wednesday Sept 14 
There is a difference in the cost of the camp due to the activities being undertaken. 
P  1  2    $150 
3  4  5  6 $185 (includes high ropes course and abseiling) 
 
The camp is ‘Norval’ and their website is www. http://uccamping.org.au/norval.  
 

 
 
Halls Gap Camp…please complete and return to school by Friday, July 29. 
 

Family Name 
 

Student’s Name Will attend camp Will not attend camp 

   
 
 

   
 
 

 

 
Mowing Roster 

August 7 Tim van Liessum October 2 Rohan Shadbolt 

August 28 Kirsty Thompson  October 16 Brett Moloney 

September 18 Caffrey Family October 30 Gibson Family 

Once again thanks to all parents who have been mowing…..don’t see you doing it but it is much appreciated. 

We would greatly appreciate more families to join our mowing roster. Please give me a call. 

 
Milo and Slice 
 

The school had milo and slice day I’m am not a big fan of milo but it was good and on the day it was cold 

and raining so it warmed me up and the slice was great. My favourite was the mint slice but the other 

slices were good too. Thank you to the mums who did it.     Josh 

 

Dear parents that made the slice and milo it was delicious. I liked the jelly slice the best but the others were nice 

too. It must had taken a long time to make 28 of them. I’m sure everyone sat down very happy with their slice and 

milo. Thank you  Jasmine 

 

To the mums, 

You all did a good job on slice and Milo day. The slices were tasty and the Milo was to die for. I can’t 

forget about the hot tasty Milo with white and pink marshmallows floating on top. I wanted to feed my 

face with more slices and Milo except I couldn’t. Thank you for making the delicious slices for us and the 

worming Milo. 

P.S. finally the teachers chose a good day for Milo and slice. The cold weather was horrid but the 

delicious Milo kept us warm.  Chloe 

 

 

 

http://uccamping.org.au/norval


On Milo and slice day we got 3 slices each and a Milo with two marshmallows.  I sat with Ella and traded 

my jelly slice for her lemon one.  Ella had a bubble bar as well and she put one of the chocolate chips in 

her Milo, I asked what it tasted like and she gave me a chocolate chip for me to try and it was good.  I 

didn’t like the mint chocolate slice very much but I ate it anyway. I liked slice day and hope we have 

more.  Amy 

 
 

Dear mums, 

Thank you for presenting us with plastic plates full of delicious slices and cups filled to the top with Milo 

and marshmallows. I’m sure everybody enjoyed the sweet slices and hot Milo. I loved the marshmallows 

as they melted in my mouth and the hot Milo was perfect for a cold winter’s day. I also got the rest of 

Esthers. The whole time I thought I was in heaven. I would like to thank the mothers for providing us 

with these slices along with the Milos.       Courtesy, Connor 

 

To Sophie, Loretta and Emma  

Thank you for the wonderful slices they were all so good, also the warming hot chocolate went really well 

with the freezing and unpleasant weather.  It was a highlight of the day. We should definitely have Milo 

and slice day again because I’m sure everyone would love to.  Mia 

 

I wish that we could have Milo and slice day more often.  We had it last Monday and it was really 

fantastic.  There was mint slice, lemon slice and jelly slice and the Milo was warming and it had 2 

marshmallows in it.  The Milo was great because it was hot, my favourite slice was the mint slice and I 

don’t really like Milo.  Thomas 

 

Last Monday we had delicious Milo and slice. It was so good that I wanted seconds but sadly the teachers 

ate the rest (what a shame). The mums must be aliens from another planet because the Milo was really 

good. I actually thought I was in a milo paradise. I would definitely recommend it to other schools.   

Harry 

 

Dear Sophie, Emma and Loretta  

The slice and milo were delicious. I liked the chocolate mint slice the best but the others were nice too.  It 

must had taken a long time to make 28 milos and slices but I’m sure everybody sat down very happily 

with their milo and slice.   Thankyou Ella 

 

On Milo and slice day we had 3 slices each. We also got 2 marshmallows in the milo. There were 

different slices: mint, chocolate, lemon and jelly. I hope we have another Milo and slice day. Hailee 

 

 

 


